
 

 

 

 

 

Circular 

To 

All students 

St. John’sCollege, Anchal 

 

Subject: Proper waste disposal inside class rooms and college campus 

 

There have been complaints from the cleaning staff that the students are disposing waste 

paper and plastic bottles inside the class rooms and campus negligently and causing difficulty 

in proper cleaning. Hence the students are strictly directed to dispose the waste materials in 

the dustbins provided inside the class rooms and in the campus. Avoid carrying plastic bottles 

instead use steel bottles to carry drinking water. Reduce the usage of plastics. 

Cleanliness is a habit, not an option 
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       Anchal, 

13-09-2021. 


